
Southfield Parks & Recreation Deprtment has established a number of safety protocols for 
our indoor programs, based on recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) as well as the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, the 
Oakland County Health Division and City of Southfield. These sources will continue to assist 
the department with any adjustments or updates as new information becomes available to 
ensure that the safest environment possible is being provided.

The following safety protocols are in place for all Southfield Parks & Recreation Department 
indoor programs or events:

	 •	 Participants must pre-register for all programs. No drop-ins will be taken.

	 •	 All instructors, staff and participants are required to properly wear a face mask at all 
		  times, including during physical activity.

	 •	 Physical distancing from others must be maintained. Program sizes have been limited 
		  to assist with physical distancing.

	 •	 Temperature checks are required before participation. Any person with a temperature 
		  above 100.4 will not be allowed entry.  

	 •	 All restrooms will have a limit of one person at a time with ‘Occupied/Available’ signage. 

	 •	 No equipment will be shared among participants during a program unless otherwise 
		  noted.

	 •	 Hand sanitizer will be available for participants’ use.

	 •	 No spectators or non-registered individuals allowed inside the building.

	 •	 Participants may enter the building 10 minutes prior to class and must exit immediately 
		  upon conclusion.

If you or a family member is exhibiting symptoms, please stay home. Facilities, tables, chairs 
and equipment will be cleaned following each program. All programs at our facilities will 
continue to be City activities only. We are not accepting any indoor rental applications from 
the general public at this time.

We would like to thank you for your cooperation in helping us keep Southfield safe. If you 
would like more information concerning the safety protocols in place call (248) 796-4620.
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